
 

Nomination of Young Leaders for Built Environment Young Leaders Programme 2022 

The 2022 Young Leaders Programme nomination is now open and we would like to get your support in 

partnering BCA towards building a Future-Ready Built Environment. 

As the Built Environment sector continues to transform amidst new challenges such as the COVID-19 

pandemic, the need for strong leadership has never been greater. To recap, BCA started the Built Environment 

Young Leaders Programme (YLP) in 2016 to nurture and develop a community of young officers across the 

industry value chain.   

Industry Firms and TACs are important partners in the sector with close collaboration on workforce 

development and research and innovation. We would like to invite your organisation to nominate your high-

potential staff to join our pool of ~180 firm nominated YLs. As a YL, your staff will be able to participate in a 

wide array of programmes and activities where they can learn, share their views and gain invaluable 

experience not limited to the following areas:  

• Latest developments and emerging technologies in the BE sector 

• Networking sessions with other industry leaders and public agencies   

• Learning journeys and projects to deepen their knowledge and skillsets  
 

While keeping the YLs engaged, we are also mindful of their busy work schedule. Hence, the activities curated 

are not compulsory and they are encouraged to participate subject to their interests and work schedule. Many 

of the YLs have enjoyed their time in the programme and found it helpful in their career and personal 

development.  

You may refer to the below infographic for more information and submit the nomination using the online 

Young Leader Nomination Form by 6 May 2022. We can also accept nomination of officers below 40 years old 

on a case-by-case basis.  

https://form.gov.sg/#!/5ea56f571ddff10011b332be


 

https://form.gov.sg/#!/5ea56f571ddff10011b332be

